
 

Message from the  

Head, Electrical Engineering Department 

 

Dear candidates, 

 

This is with reference to your application for the Ph.D. program in the 

Department of Electrical Engineering, IIT Bombay.  

 

Kindly refer below given link, where all the updates regarding the 

admissions will be displayed.  
 

https://www.ee.iitb.ac.in/phdadmission2021/notice_board 

 

Please visit the above-mentioned departmental website very frequently 

for updated information. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Kishore Chatterjee 

Professor & Head, 

Electrical Engg. 
 

https://www.ee.iitb.ac.in/phdadmission2021/notice_board

